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March 29, 2024,	

The Honorable Congressman Al Green
2347 Rayburn House Office Bldg. 2347
Washington, D.C. 20515

RE: FY25 Congressional Appropriations Proposal Letter of Support: Houston Police Department Advocates 
for Violent Crime Victims

Dear Congressman Green:

I support the Houston Police Department Advocates for Violent Crime Victims Project. The project is a 
worthwhile initiative that fosters prevention, advocacy, and crisis intervention for those seeking aid after a 
violent crime. 

This project will enhance efforts to support victims in our community. The funding will bring additional 
victim advocates to HPD’s disposal. Additionally, the funding will provide vehicles to transport these crime 
advocates to where they are needed most. I support HPD’s critical initiative to enhance and deliver solu-
tion-oriented, measurable outcome strategies that ensures the safety and security of its citizens, employees, 
and visitors of this great city. 

Thank you for your consideration,

Sallie Alcorn


